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   November Report  

Dates to Remember 

Nov. 11- Remembrance Day        
Presentation sent on SeeSaw 

Nov. 12- NO SCHOOL 

Nov. 16- Welcome Jacob!! 

Nov. 20- NO SCHOOL (CISVA 
Networking Day) 

Nov. 30- NO SCHOOL - Celebration 
of Learning video coming to you!  

 

 

Happy 
Birthday! 

Mrs. Natola  

and  

Xiamarah! 

 
 

Reminders 
• The weather is getting colder! 

Please make sure your child has 
a jacket for chilly days. We go 
outside and play rain or shine! 

• Please make sure the girls wear 
shorts under their tunics so they 
can play freely.  

• If your child is sick, PLEASE 
make sure they stay home. We 
don’t want to spread any germs 
to other children (and teachers!) 
 

 

Last month we were really rolling through our routines! We welcomed Stellan and Angad to our classroom 
family! We had our Mario Kart Walk A Thon and won a bunch of prizes! We discussed what it is like to be 
thankful and different things we are thankful for. We are going through the alphabet and we are now on the 
letter F! I think that is Fantastic!! It is also Fabulous! We also had lots of FUN! During religion we are 
learning about Remembrance Day and all about peace. We have worked with water colours and have drawn 
spooky and funny pictures for Halloween! What a great month! 

 

A Look at This Coming Month… 
 

In Social Studies we are going to learn about our families and how they are different yet amazing 
in every way! In Phonics, we will review and learn to identify the sounds and print the letters A 
to J in both upper and lower cases. In science we are learning about our five senses and how they 
help us learn about the world around us. We are singing songs and learning about Remembrance 

Day!  During Religion we will be talking about the Holy Family and the season of Advent.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at charris@spev.ca.  
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